
   

Mr G Duncan 
Deputy Director, Care & Reform 
Ministry of Housing, Communities & 
Local Government 
Fry Building 
2 Marsham Street 
London 
SW1P 4DF 
 

Please ask for: Sue Wald 

Direct Dial No: 
 
01793 465713 

 

Our Ref:  

Date: 5 March 2018 

 
 
 
Dear Mr Duncan, 
 
Re:  use of the precept and Spring budget funding 2017 
 
In reply to your letter dated 16th February 2018, I am writing to certify that Swindon 
Borough Council has increased its council tax in order to fund adult social care 
services in 2018/19. 
 
I also certify that the additional 2017 Spring budget funding for 2018/19 will be 
used to fund adult social care. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 

   
 
Sue Wald Mick Bowden 
Corporate Director Adult Social Services Section 151 Officer 
 
 

 

 
H    Adult Social Care 

           

Adult Social Care  

Swindon Borough Council 
Wat Tyler House 
1st Floor (West) 
Beckhampton Street 
Swindon 
SN1 2JG 
Tel:  01793 465713 
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